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Boards and Commission Application

The Village of Winnebago would like to
extend a sincere thank you to Trustee
Jeremy Graham for his dedicated 4 years of
service to this community. Trustee Graham
has served on the Board of Trustees for the
Village of Winnebago since 2020, and has
brought priceless insight, collaboration &
leadership as Chair of the Finance
Committee & Public Works Committee. We
wish him the best in all future endeavors &
are a thankful community for his time spent
with the Village of Winnebago.

Trustee Graham’s departure will leave a
vacancy on the village board, If you are
resident of the village of Winnebago and are
interested in being considered to serve your
community, please provide your information
here:


https://www.villageofwinnebago.com/board-trustees/page/trustee-jeremy-graham-resignation
https://www.villageofwinnebago.com/form/boards-commission-application-

